
 
 
 

I OPPOSE [SB 427]. 

[SB 427] is a "Massive Welfare Program."  

Specific "Non-profit corporations" reap juicy benefits. 

Taxpayer dollars "Aid and Abet" illegal alien households. 

See below: 

https://www.oregon.gov/ode/StudentSuccess/Documents/Early%20Childhood%20Equity%20Fund%2

0explainer.pdf 

https://oregonearlylearning.com/ 

https://secure.sos.state.or.us/oard/displayDivisionRules.action;JSESSIONID_OARD=NkmcpOGArW

0xeOOY1_YzR_G06z-voAG0TTI0SA0pDT5n0mD0JPLx!-1736106524?selectedDivision=5802 

https://health.oregonstate.edu/early-learners/research/year-1-early-childhood-equity-fund-evaluation 

https://health.oregonstate.edu/sites/health.oregonstate.edu/files/early-

learners/pdf/research/early_childhood_equity_fund_evaluation_-

_laying_the_groundwork_for_understanding_and_documenting_the_effectiveness_of_culturally_spec

ific_services.pdf 

The Early Learning Account info below: 

https://www.oregon.gov/ode/StudentSuccess/Pages/Early-Learning-Account.aspx 

https://oregonearlylearning.com/early-learning-council/early-childhood-equity-fund/early-learning-

account-handout-english-version/  

There is more information to digest. 

The "Audits Division" of the Secretary of State should look into the "Department of Early Learning 

and Care." 

***In my opinion, "The Department of early Learning and Care' should be dissolved. Oregon Revised 

Statutes concerning the aforementioned Department should be repealed. 

David S. Wall 

      Mr. Oregon Concurs.  
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